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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, February 17, 2017 4:01 PM
To: 'Carolyn Walker'
Subject: RE: Florida Proposed Gulf Power Rate Increase

Good afternoon Ms. Walker, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160186-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
From: Carolyn Walker [mailto:jcwalkc1@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Friday, February 17, 2017 3:53 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Florida Proposed Gulf Power Rate Increase 
 
Docket #160186 

The proposed rate increase of $30.00 per month is outrageous and ridiculous. With no 
consideration of Seniors on Fixed Income. Who can you in clear conscience even 
consider such an increase on the elderly! We stand firmly against such increase. My 
husband and I both are over 70 yrs old with serious health conditions. We are barely 
making our ends meet now. Please reconsider this rate increase on residents of this 
State that embraces Retirement and the Elderly. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Johnnie L and Carolyn H Walker  
649 Edith Lane 
Pensacola, Fl. 32534 
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